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Learning and living as children of God 
(Ephesians5:1)(You are God’s children whom he loves. Try to be like God) 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                                                                   20th September 2021 
 
Next month we welcome iSingPOP to Deerhurst & Apperley C of E Primary School where the children will be involved in a singing, 
recording and performing project. 
 
iSingPOP are a Christian organisation who help to promote the spiritual, moral, cultural and social development of pupils and their 
place in the community.  They will be learning a number of specially written songs, which support our school values as well as the 
children’s learning in a range of subjects including Music, RE and Citizenship. On the 18th and 19th October, in school, the children 
will be learning the songs and they will be recorded so that we can create our very own school album. 
 
On Wednesday 20th October, there will be a concert in St Mary’s Priory Church, where we can join together as a community to 
celebrate the children’s achievements.  The concert will begin at 2pm, please ensure you arrive no later than 1.55pm to ensure a 
prompt start. The concert will last around 45 minutes and we look forward to welcoming as many of you as can attend. We will be 
transporting the children to the church. The concert will finish around 3pm – 3.15pm and children will need to be picked up from St 
Mary’s Priory Church promptly please– NOT school, thank you. The church is a large venue but can I please request that you wear 
face coverings, we still have vulnerable people in our community or people that are potentially unvaccinated. Thank you. 
 
Children will wear school uniform as usual that day please. iSingPOP clothing and CDs can be purchased in advance of the concert day 
by logging on to the school’s online store at https://www.isingpop.org/shop and following the instructions on screen. Make sure you 
use the unique coupon code DEERHURST21 when you checkout to receive free postage and packing. This code is only applicable until 
midnight on Monday 18th October. Orders placed using the code will be sent directly to the school and will arrive in time for the 
concert. The songs the children will be learning are also available to purchase on the website as a CD or digital download. Please 
note, iSingPOP is a not-for-profit organisation and any income from sales goes back into the charity. 
 
To order merchandise; 

 Scan here with your smartphone camera or visit https://www.isingpop.org/shop   

 Choose the items you would like and add them to your basket 

 Make sure you put in your child’s name, class, year and the name of the school 

 At the checkout enter your unique coupon code: DEERHURST21 

 The deadline for ordering items with guaranteed pre-concert delivery and no p&p is: Monday 18th October. 
 
The children will have a brilliant time learning the songs and actions and we hope to see as many of you as possible at the concert on 
Wednesday 20th October.  
 
If you would like any more details about iSingPOP please visit their website www.isingpop.org. 
 
Looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible at what I know will be a wonderful performance. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs J Neveu 
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